
         Airport Commission 

         June 2, 2015 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Henningsen, Smith, and Trewet.  Absent:  Harlan.  

Also present was City Council Member Hartkopf. 

      

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the May 13, 2015, meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $9,267.98.  Passed. 

 

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to adopt the resolution entitled, “RESOLUTION 

APPROVING CONTRACT AND BONDS FOR THE 70’ x 100’ CORPORATE 

HANGAR – ATLANTIC MUNICIPAL AIRPORT, ATLANTIC, IOWA.” Passed. 

     Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates presented options for the siding and the 

Commission agreed to go with the architectural siding. Teig gave an update on the 

project.  

 

     Teig reported that Chris Heuton Earthmoving has not started the grading and seeding 

yet but is ready to go once the weather allows. 

 

     Airport Manager Barry Reid reported that the circus wants to return to Atlantic on 

July 2 but will not be sponsored by the Atlantic Area Chamber of Commerce this year. 

Reid stated they no longer have the room. The Commission agreed not to have the circus 

at the Airport this year. 

     Reid also reported that he was approached by another company that wants to rent the 

runway for a dragstrip.  The Commission did not approve. 

 

     The Commission briefly discussed electric metering for the hangars and agreed to 

table this discussion to the next Airport meeting and also discuss hangar rent rates and 

review the lease agreement.  

 

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, July 8, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. at the Airport. 

 

     Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to adjourn at 9:39 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

      Bill Welter 

      Chairman 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

           Secretary 

 


